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Southwest Georgia STEM Charter School does not discriminate on the basis of 
disability. It is the policy of Southwest Georgia STEM Charter School to educate 
students with disabilities in accordance with federal and state laws, rule and 
regulation. Southwest Georgia STEM Charter School will ensure that students are 
educated in accordance with the provision of the Individuals with Disabilities 
Education Improvement Act (IDEA), Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act and the 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), and any other applicable law.  

 

A copy of information relating to parents’ rights under these laws may be obtained 
by contacting the special education director, Natalie Zajac.  


